
ANNUAL MEETING APRIL 10, 1986 RICHMOND COUNTRY CLUB 

Newly elected Board of Directors for 1986 - 1987. 

PRESIDENT - Stan Burgess, CGCS - Richmond CC 

VICE - PRESIDENT - Sam Singh, CGCS - Mountain Shadows GC 

SECRT/TREASURER - Paul Dias, Palo Alto Muni 

DIRECTORS - A1 Schlothauer, The Villages G 6c CC 

Rod Kilcoyne, CGCS - Diablo Creek GC 

Joe Rodriguez, Rossmoor GC 

Pete Bibber, Del Monte GC 

PAST PRESIDENT - Ken Sakai, CGCS - Franklin Canyon GC 

AWARDS: SUPERINTENDENT OF THE YEAR ~ Ken Sakai, CGCS 

EXCELLENCE IN TURFGRASS Jim Ross 

CLASS F MEMBER OF THE YEAR — Mike Ginelli 

25 YEAR PINS Gurmit Sandhu - Thomas Caranci - Jerome Faller 

HONORARY MEMBER SELECTED - The Board of Directors of the GCSA of Northern 
California voted Mr. Bert Graves (H.V. Carter) as an Honorary Member 
for his work and support of the many years. Congratulations, and Thank 
you« 

The Annual Meeting at Richmond CC was attended by nearly 60 voting members. 
That is nearly a 50% turnout which is good, it shows there is plenty 
of interest in our Association. It would be nice to have 70% - 80% if 
at all possible. An excellent job was done by Stan and his staff as well 
as the club staff. An excellent lunch, a good golf course, and great 
weather made for an outstanding day. Thanks again Stan for your hospit-
ality and congratulations on your election» 

Thanks for a great year Ken, you did a great job as President. 
Thanks to John Grant, CGCS (Just recently acquired) for his 2 years as 
a Board Member. Also thanks to Jim Ross for his year as a Board Member. 


